
ABOUT PPI SERVICES

Inpatient services: 

Admissions: We have continued to treat patients who need psychiatric stability that 
requires hospitalization. We have followed all recommendations from the CDC and 
the DOH to reduce risk of COVID-19 exposure. Our team of content experts continue
to assess all admissions and determine the most appropriate course of 
precautionary actions to put in place to balance the safety needs of our patients 
and staff.   

Outpatient services: 

We have suspended our outpatient services that are delivered in a group format to 
support social distancing. We are currently working to develop alternative ways to 
access these types of treatment. At this time, we are seeing patients in our 
outpatient site in person, by phone and through several virtual platforms.

To protect our patients and staff, we have placed restrictions on all individuals 
entering our facility. All individuals are screened for COVID-19 at our sites. 

 The number of individuals accompanying patients presenting for services is 
limited to one (1) individual 18 years of age or older. 

 High-risk population are being seen through alterative virtual platforms 

 High-risk individuals are defined as the following: 

 Older adults 60 and over 
 Medically compromised  
 Feeling ill or sick 
 Individuals under the age of 18 not receiving services  

 Operational hours have been staggered and/or extended to reduce the 
number of patients in any one site at one time  


